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INFORMATION FROM COUNCIL'S
DEPARTMENT OF WATER &
WASTEWATER

CHECKING FOR A WATER
LEAK

The best way to determine if you have a leak in your plumbing system, is by
first checking your water meter.

If you do not know where your meter is located you can call Council’s Water &
Wastewater Staff on 0418 162 794.

1. Make sure no water is being used inside or outside of your house.
2. Locate your water meter and check the reading.
3. Record the reading and then wait 1 to 2 hours and take another meter

reading (make sure no water is used during this time).

If the reading has changed, you have a leak. If you are unable to locate the
leak yourself, you may need to call a plumber.

If you have any questions in relation to water restrictions, please contact Council’s
Department of Infrastructure Services on telephone 02 6730 2371.



